
Announcements Oct 24, 2023  
 

 

There will be chess club afterschool in guidance, today. New members are always welcome.  
 

The community builders will be having a pumpkin carving night on October 25th in the 

cafeteria from 3:00-5:00. A sign up sheet will be on the bulletin board by the music room- 

you must sign up to participate so we can ensure there are enough pumpkins. Prizes for the 

top three winners will be given. Everyone is welcome!  

 

For anyone who missed the Reach For The Top info session, please see Ms. Martin in B126  

 

Grad photo orders are to be in by November 1 

 

 

 

 


